
We are residents of Cherry Creek Vista.  We’ve lived at 6063 S. Kingston Circle since 
1979.  Over the years and particularly over the past 5 years the flight activity going into 
and out of Centennial Airport has become untenable.  We used to enjoy spending summer 
afternoons and evenings on our beautiful backyard patio.  We’ve spent a considerable 
amount of money making our home beautiful and enjoyable.  We love the neighborhood 
and our neighbors.  We have not been able to enjoy these things due to the flight patterns 
and the extreme noise of most if not all of the jet traffic.  Even the soothing occasional 
sound of a small prop plane has turned into a disturbing continuation of air traffic passing 
over my home, far lower than should be allowed, every day and night.  To hear jets 
taking off or landing at 4:00 in the morning is unacceptable.  Why must the serenity of 
our home be eliminated by poorly planned airport traffic?  We can’t open our windows in 
the evening without having our peace disrupted by evening and late night jet traffic.  
Watching television has become a series of rewinding programs on our DVR to hear what 
we missed due to this incessant noise.  I’ve seen prospective home buyers look toward 
the sky as a private jet screams overhead as they shake their heads and walk away.  What 
has this done to our property values?  I don’t know the difference between stage 1 and 
stage 2 aircraft.  I believe I do know that many of the jets must be stage 1 jets as it is 
deafening when they fly over.  I say eliminate them entirely.  Get the flight paths changed 
and get these jets out of our neighborhood.  It is only a matter of time before we have a 
disaster when one of these jets crashes into our neighborhood.   
  
We want our serenity back.  FAA , get involved and make the decisions that are in the 
best interest of those who live here. 
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